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The Benevolent Society invite union feedback on disability 
services change plan 
 The CPSU NSW has received further information 
from The Benevolent Society (TBS) regarding 
mooted changes to their disability services 
operating model. 

TBS has sought to assure us that it will “consult 
with impacted employees and the relevant 
Unions” on the proposed Disability Services 
operating model and have invited our feedback. 

To make sure your voice is heard, we’d like you to 
email us with your comments and feedback to 
DisabilityCPSUNSW@psa.asn.au and include 
Call Number 111132 in the subject line, by COB 
Friday 19 April 2019. 

Additionally, our staff will be available to attend 
meetings and provide hands on advice during the 
week of 6 – 10 May 2019. 

Remember, your conditions of employment are 
guaranteed until at least the 31 July 2019 and can 
only be varied with the approval of the Fair Work 
Commission.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What can I do in the meantime? 

If you have any questions, please contact our 
Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679 or 
email membersupport@psa.asn.au  

If you don’t have a local Delegate and would like 
to become more involved with the CPSU NSW 
and your workplace, please contact your CPSU 
NSW Organiser or the Member Support Centre on 
1300 772 679. 

Ask your colleagues to stand with you by joining 
CPSU NSW today. They can JOIN ONLINE at 
www.psa.asn.au/join  

We’re Stronger Together!! 
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